
 

  

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
October 19, 2022 

      
Regional District of Nanaimo Releases Declaration of Official Election Results 

The Regional District of Nanaimo’s (RDN) Chief Election Officer, Jacquie Hill, has declared the following 
candidates, who received the highest number of valid votes for the Office of Director, officially elected. 
 
Jessica Stanley, Electoral Area A  
Lauren Melanson, Electoral Area C 
Leanne Salter, Electoral Area F 
Lehann Wallace, Electoral Area G 
 
The following candidates have been elected by acclamation. 
 
Vanessa Craig, Electoral Area B 
Bob Rogers, Electoral Area E 
Stuart McLean, Electoral Area H 
 
The 2022-2026 Directors will be officially sworn in at the inaugural RDN board meeting on Tuesday, 
November 8 at 1 p.m. in the Board Chambers at 6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo. The public are 
welcome to attend. 
 
Detailed election results are available online at rdn.bc.ca/2022elections.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor  
 Communications Coordinator  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6502 
 rtaylor@rdn.bc.ca 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/2022elections
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